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On Thursday, November 05, 2020, the Federation for Universal Peace Côte d'Ivoire Section made a 

statement to call for political dialogue for the maintenance of peace in Côte d'Ivoire after the presidential 

elections. 

 

The chairman Aka Saye Lazard, president of the FPU-CI proceeded to the reading of this declaration. 

 

This was an opportunity for the UPF Côte d'Ivoire, to encourage the Government, political parties, 

religious guides, youth organizations, women and civil society to dialogue, in order to establish a climate 

serene and Peace in the nation. 

 

This statement was broadcast on the RTI2 television channel and in the Abidjan newspaper. Net on 

Thursday, November 5, 2020 to mark the availability of the UPF Côte d'Ivoire to help in the political 

dialogue. 

 

 

 


